
CITY OF VAUGHAN  
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 20, 2021 

 
Item 14, Report No. 16, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on April 20, 2021. 

 

14. PROCLAMATION REQUEST – BE A DONOR MONTH 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the 
recommendations contained in the report of the Deputy City 
Manager, Administrative Services and City Solicitor, dated April 13, 
2021: 

Recommendations 

1. That April 2021 be proclaimed as BeADonor Month; and 

2. That the proclamation be posted on the City’s website and that the 
Corporate Communications department be directed to promote the 
proclamation through the various corporate channels. 

 

  


